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Raszka Shelley

From: Linda Madge <lindamadge@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2013 8:17 PM
To: Rancier Racquel
Subject: Please oppose SB 633

Surely supporting our burgeoning local foods industry is the right track.  Letting the whole state get 
contaminated with GMO pollen surely can't be right. 
I am writing to voice my strong opposition to SB 633 which would strip local counties of the right to make 
important legislative decisions about seed production and saving by our local farmers. As I am sure you are 
aware the beautiful state of Oregon has diverse topography, ecosystems and climates. For this reason it is 
extremely important that local seed producers in their respective counties be able to determine how seed 
regulation is implemented, as each county is different. We have many local land variations and circumstances 
that seed growers need to be able to address in their own county jurisdictions. Please do not support SB 633. 
Thank you for your time. 
Respectfully, 
Linda Madge Thomas 
843 Fox Street 
Ashland, OR 97520 
Registered Voter in Jackson County 


